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23rd September 2025 

Dear Parents,  

On Thursday 16th October the children in Ash Class will be visiting the 
Cottage Museum. This is a free trip which is linked to our learning in 
history about living history. The children will get the opportunity to have 
a look at the artefacts around the museum and explore objects, which 
they may have not seen before.  

During this trip the children will also be hoping to visit the library and 
the surrounding areas. The children will be working in small groups and 
visiting these areas in a carousel throughout the morning. The children 
will be back for lunch.  

Please make sure your child has a coat and a water bottle.  If you are 
able to help on the day of the trip that would be much appreciated; 
please let me know.  

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Amie Langham  
Ash Class Teacher 
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